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Evaluation of the Educational Psychology Service (EPS)

Dear headteacher and SENCO

We would be very grateful if you could complete the questionnaire below for the EPS and submit by Friday 18 July 2025.

We realise that you are extremely busy and that this is yet one more pressure on your valuable time. We have kept the questionnaires as brief as possible
and anticipate that they should take no more than 10 minutes to complete.

Feedback from headteachers and SENCOs is invaluable when planning and reviewing service delivery to ensure we deliver the best possible services to
children, families, schools, and nurseries.

We look forward to receiving your completed questionnaire.

May we wish you a restful and peaceful summer holiday.

Kind regards

Judith Chambers-Thomas, Principal Educational Psychologist

Complete the survey

Here is the survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EPS24-25

Related services 
Educational psychology service 2024/25
Contact:

Educational psychology service administrator, Educational psychology service: EPSAdmin@ealing.gov.uk020 8825 5050

Was this page useful? 
Yes

Neutral

No

Last updated: 24 Jun 2025

https://www.egfl.org.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EPS24-25
https://www.egfl.org.uk/services-to-schools/educational-psychology-service-202425
mailto:EPSAdmin@ealing.gov.uk?subject=Evaluation of the Educational Psychology Service (EPS)
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/29825/yes
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/29825/neutral
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/29825/no

